
From: Melanie Shaye <Melanie.Shaye@dnssab.ca> 
Date: May 23, 2024 at 1:25:06 PM EDT 
To:  
Subject: FW: DNSSAB/NDHC Updates May 16, 2024 

  
Hello, 
  
A few updates for this week. 

Board 
 

1. AMO delegation requests are due June 7th. Staff are preparing advocacy documentation 
and delegation requests for the event, for each of the program areas. Should you have 
specific delegation requests, please let Marianne know before the 7th. 

Housing and Homelessness 

1. Request for Expression of Interest (RFEI) for Affordable Housing has closed, evaluation 
committee is reviewing submissions, consensus scoring taking place tomorrow.  

2. Elevator modernization work has officially started at Northern Pines this week. Work is 
expected to be completed by the end of July. 

3. Yesterday, the Office of the Parliamentary Budget Officer released a report on Federal 
Spending to Address Homelessness (see attached). The report noted that since 2018, 
homelessness in Canada has increased by 20% and that an additional $3.5 billion per 
year would be required to achieve a 50% reduction in chronic homelessness. 

Attached you will find press releases on Additional Dwelling Units, and Paramedic Services 
Week, that both went out this week. 

Thank you. 
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